
 

 

TO: Rebekah Alcock CC:  Louise Burke 

 

FROM: Ms Kyira Cox 

 

SUBJECT: Approval from AIS Ethics Committee DATE: 7th July 2017 

 

 

On the 6th July 2017, the AIS Ethics Committee gave consideration to your submission 

titled “The impact of collagen and non-collagen containing food sources and 

supplements on plasma amino acid response, in-vitro collagen synthesis and 

mechanical properties in an engineered ligament”. The Committee saw no ethical 

reason why your project should not proceed. 

 

The approval number for this project is: 20170607 

 

It is a requirement of the AIS Ethics Committee that the Principal Researcher (you) 

advise all researchers involved in the study of Ethics Committee approval and any 

conditions of that approval. You are also required to advise the Ethics Committee 

immediately (via the Secretary) of: 

 

    Any proposed changes to the research design, 

    Any adverse events that may occur, 

 

Researchers are required to submit annual status reports and final reports to the 

secretary of the AIS Ethics Committee. Details of status report requirements are 

contained in the “Guidelines” for ethics submissions. 

 

Please note the approval for this submission expires on the 30th April 2018 after which 

time an extension will need to be sought. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 

(02) 6214 1577. 

 

Sincerely 

 
Kyira Cox 

Secretary 

AIS Ethics Committee 

 


